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Dear Aimia Foods Customer,
 
There’s little else to say other than it’s been a challenging few weeks.  We are in uncharted waters and will continue to be so for time to come.  As a result, there is no historical blueprint for businesses to follow during this fast moving and very fluid event.  Our customers, employees, suppliers and communities are at the heart of what we do.  Therefore, as a result of the Covid-19 situation and following the recommendations of the UK Government and PHE, we are taking a number of actions that prioritise their concerns.
 
A number of our employees are now working from home where they remain fully contactable as normal via email or phone.  We have also applied the advised and necessary protocols for our many remaining colleagues who are doing a fantastic job maintaining our operation, including intensive cleaning of work spaces and areas, following the new hygiene requirements, and above all regular monitoring of the advice supplied by PHE to ensure the well-being of our employees whilst maintaining our high service, safety and quality standards.   As a food & beverage supplier, we are classified as key industry sector and our factory remains operational.  We are continuing to offer a near normal service and you can see our full product portfolio here: www.aimiafoods.com/product-homepage

Our Customer Service team is available to answer any queries regarding stock availability, delivery lead-times and the processing of orders:
 
opening times:      8am-5pm, Monday-Friday
tel.                         01942 408600
email                     customer.services@aimiafoods.com
 
Alternatively, for any other queries, please contact your Aimia Foods account manager.
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you and those close to you, the very best of health and a minimum of disruption to your lives during this time.
 
Regards,

Charles Fitches
Sales Director
